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In a single volume, the seminal writings of the world's leading philosopher, linguist, and critic,
published to coincide with his 80th birthday. For the past 40 years Noam Chomsky's writings on
politics and language have established him as a preeminent public intellectual and as one of the
most original and wide-ranging political and social critics of our time. Among the seminal figures in
linguistic theory over the past century, since the 1960s Chomsky has also secured a place as
perhaps the leading dissident voice in the United States. Chomsky's many best-selling works including Manufacturing Consent, Hegemony or Survival, Understanding Power, and Failed States have served as essential touchstones for dissidents, activists, scholars, and concerned citizens on
subjects ranging from the media to human rights to intellectual freedom. In particular, Chomsky's
scathing critiques of the U.S. wars in Vietnam, Central America, and the Middle East have furnished
a widely accepted intellectual inspiration for antiwar movements over nearly four decades. The
Essential Chomsky assembles the core of his most important writings, including excerpts from his
most influential texts over the past 40 years. Here is an unprecedented, comprehensive overview of
Chomsky's thought.
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Spanning several decades, this collection of articles is a fair representation of the opinions of
someone who is responsible for instigating a lot of research into language theory as well as
provoking many into political debate and action. A writer, researcher, political activist, or teacher

does not have to always be right in order for them to be judged as effective, and Noam Chomsky is
right about issues just as often as he is wrong. He is best when he is encouraging his readers to be
skeptical, and given the history of governments one can only approach their analysis from the
standpoint of extreme skepticism. No utterance, document (official or unofficial) or decree coming
from any government in the world should be believed without in-depth analysis and painstaking
research. Time constraints often put a damper on the level of analysis that is required; with the
immediate consequence that one must withhold judgment on sometimes very important matters.
This makes authors such as Chomsky valuable, in that they summarize events and histories that
enable those interested to make better use of their time.Chomsky can be very loose with facts, as
can been seen by perusing some of the articles in this book. For example, when discussing the
(illegal and immoral) invasion of East Timor by Indonesia, he states that the United States supplied
90 percent of arms used, but he does not give a reference for this assertion. And in the same article,
he refers to an "outstanding Australian specialist" on East Timor describing Fretlin, the political party
at the time of the invasion, as "populist Catholic". Chomsky often quotes individuals that he deems
as expert in a subject, but he never gives objective criteria for what constitutes an expert.
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